
DID YOU
KNOW?

Please visit the Town of Athabasca website for
more information and to apply:

http://www.athabasca.ca/p/dr-brown-
scholarship.

www.athabasca.ca

The Town of Athabasca has a $2,000.00
scholarship available each year in
memory of Dr. Josephine M. Brown.

The Dr. Josephine M. Brown Memorial Scholarship is an award
of excellence that honors the legacy of Dr. Josephine M.

Brown, a long-time resident of the Town of Athabasca. Dr.
Brown made significant contributions to the community both

as a physician and as a Town Councillor. 

This annual scholarship awards academic excellence and
personal achievement.

The scholarship is available to all current Grade 12 students or
alumni of Edwin Parr Composite High School in Athabasca

who plan to pursue post-secondary education in the medical
or dental fields. Applicants must be enrolling in an accredited

two- or four-year college, university, vocational school, or
technical training program.

The deadline for submissions is May 1st, 2025.

https://www.athabasca.ca/

